
Volume 21 Number 42                             (O) 210-271-0853  (F) 210-224-6221                                   September 26, 2026 
Alex Aleman – President                          Jeff Greenlee – NewsFlash Editor       David Z. Hernandez - Vice President      
alexalemanapwu195@yahoo.com                  apwusaaal195@gmail.com                                            dhern79@yahoo.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Although many of your Craft 
Directors, Stewards and the 
President and Vice President 
will be at the APWU All-Craft 
Conference October 3-9 your 
representation continues 

uninterrupted. 

If you need to file a grievance tell your supervisor that 
you are requesting a Steward. There is no excuse for 

you to not be allowed to see a Steward. 

If you need to speak with President Alex Aleman or 
Vice President David Hernandez you can call the Union 

Hall at 210-271-0853 and leave a message. 

Remember, just because your Craft Directors are not 
available does NOT mean that you do not have a right 

to see a Steward or file a grievance. 


